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04/09/2021  14:54:422021/3797/P COMNOT Mrs B. Bryant I absolutely object to Kenwood being used in this way.  It is an historic house with an art collection in an 

historic landscape within a conservation area.  To turn it into a funfair is an appalling idea (and calling it an 

"immersive Christmas themed visitor attraction etc etc. doesn't change that).  There are plenty of other parts 

of the Heath that can be used for that (across from Whitestone Pond, for one).  

What possible reason can there be to ruin the atmosphere at Kenwood at just the time families will be visiting 

over the holidays.  

As stated in the Kenwood Guide Book published by English Heritage (1995) "the first Lord Iveagh's wishes 

that the atmosphere of a gentleman's private park should be preserved".  That is backed up by the The Iveagh 

Bequest Kenwood Act of Parliament 1929.  Therefore ti would seem that you would be breaking the law by 

setting up and running a funfair for six weeks!
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